
Dear friend of the Never Forgotten Honor Flight, 
 
It’s not every day that you get to celebrate a 250th birthday.  I’ve been 
privileged to celebrate the birthday of a 100-year-old friend of mine 
(see picture), but this birthday makes my centenarian friend look like 
a spring chicken.   
 
I’m talking, of course, about the 250th birthday of the United States 
Army!  I find myself reflecting on the rich legacy of service, sacrifice, 
and resilience that has defined our nation's oldest branch of the 
military. From the Revolutionary War to present-day missions across 
the globe, the Army has stood as a steadfast guardian of our 
freedoms and values. 
 
I want to take this moment to congratulate my fellow Army veterans 
and to express my gratitude to each of you for your support of the 
Never Forgotten Honor Flight. Your dedication to honoring all those who served ensures that veterans 

like myself, and countless others, are reminded of the 
gratitude our nation holds for our sacrifices. The 
opportunity to visit memorials built in memory of service 
and sacrifice means more than words can fully convey—it is 
a gift of recognition and profound healing. 
 
Your support breathes life into the mission of the Never 
Forgotten Honor Flight. As we reflect on the service 
rendered by all branches of the US military, let’s remember 
not only the strength of all our armed forces, but also the 
strength of a grateful nation. Thank you for supporting our 
heroes and ensuring that their stories of service and courage 
are never forgotten. 
 

Here’s a look at our scoreboard: 

Veterans flown Waiting to fly 

WWII Korea Vietnam Total WWII Korea Vietnam Total 

1,048 1,269 2,703 5,020 0 2 529 531 

 
 
For the heroes, 
 
Ken Moberg  
President 
Never Forgotten Honor Flight 


